lEi] UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

Dr. Henry Blackburn, Head
Department of Epldemiology
Medical School

1-210 Moos Tower

East Bank Campus

Dear Dr, Blackburn:

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of the comments you made to
the Board of Regents concerning the program on dlsease preventlon and health
promotion, the Minnesota Heart Health Program.
took the time off from your work to come before the Board to talk about I+,
No need to say I+, | suppose, but It struck me as a remarkable program and |
must commend you for Initiating It and coordinating It for the last flve

years,

Once again, | thank you for makling the presentation to the Board of

Regents. Klind regards.
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Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs

213 Morrill Hall
100 Church Street S.E.
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Sincerely,
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V. Rama Murthy

Acting Vice President for
Academic Affalrs and Provost

| am very grateful that you



